1-10-22: A revised guideline paper has been either given out or has been mailed to you. A couple
of the posters (located on the door in the office and in your handbooks) have been updated. The
Families First Coronavirus Response Act poster has been removed since it is no longer in effect.
If you have any questions, please speak with Cait. If you want to opt out of text message, please

call the office at 570-385-2818.



